Wisconsin Special Needs Scholarship Program

Parent/Guardian and School Agreement 


[bookmark: Text1][bookmark: Text2][bookmark: Text3][bookmark: Text4][bookmark: Text5][bookmark: _GoBack]This is an agreement between insert name of parent(s)/guardian(s) and insert school name in regards to their child attending insert school name that is participating in the Special Needs Scholarship Program (SNSP). This parent/guardian and school agreement outlines the services insert school name will provide to insert name of child who is eligible to participate in the SNSP. 

[bookmark: Text6][bookmark: Text7][bookmark: Text8]insert name of school will provide the following services to insert name of child as agreed upon by the insert name of parent(s)/guardian(s):     

[bookmark: Text9]List all applicable services provided to SNSP student by the private school ONLY* 

[bookmark: Text10][bookmark: Text11]This agreement is not a modified Individualized Education Program (IEP) or services plan which is maintained by insert name of the public school district that evaluated student that evaluated insert name of child. Nor is this agreement a promise to fulfill an IEP or services plan developed by the public school district. 

The Wisconsin SNSP requires parents of participating children and private schools to develop and sign an agreement of services that will be provided by the private school for the SNSP student. This agreement seeks only to comply with this specific program requirement as authorized under Wis. Stat. § 115.7915(6)(h).  


______________________________________		Date_______________________
(Parent/Guardian Signature) 


______________________________________		Date_______________________
(Parent/Guardian Signature) 


______________________________________		Date_______________________
              (School Administrator Signature) 














*[Important for SNSP administrators to understand - do not include this second page with the signed agreement above] Only include the actual services the school will provide. Be very specific and make sure there are notes about what parts of the IEP or services plan from the public school district the private school will implement. Do not include anything from the IEP or services plan that the private school is unable to or unwilling to provide. It’s important for principals to understand that a student participating in the SNSP may still be eligible to receive services from the public school district under the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA) and under Title I-A of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA) as amended by the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA). 
